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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year, our school has registered for the Young Artists’ Summer 
show. This art competition is free and open to children between the 
ages of 4 - 19 across all UK schools. Entries must be submitted 
online, on or before 29th March 2023.  
 
The artwork can be made using any medium. It can be a painting, 
sculpture, photograph, installation, video, drawing, or a combination. There is no theme so 
the artwork can be of any subject. Children are able to submit one piece of art work each, 
however, their artwork will need to be submitted by a teacher or parent on behalf of the 
child.  
 
If your child chooses to enter the competition, they will need to create their entry at home. 
Their entry will need to be photographed and then submitted to the Royal Academy Young 
Artists website on, or before 29th March 2023. The school is registered, so in order to 
submit an entry you can use this link and provide information on the title, size, medium and 
description of the piece of work: 
https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/submissions/1  
 
Children in all year groups will need to submit their entry under ‘South Harringay School’. If 
you are having any difficulties submitting the artwork, please contact your child’s teacher 
and they will support you with the submission.  
 
Here are some examples of artwork submitted to the competition last year: this also 
includes a link for last’s year’s exhibition.  
https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/exhibitions/2022 
 
 

 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Dominic Beckett and Emiliya Velinova 
 


